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Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information in your recent correspondence to the College 
Principal.  The College has considered your request under the Freedom of Information 
(Scotland) Act (2002) and responds as follows: 
 

1. Does your college have a School College Partnership arrangement? 
 
Yes 
 

2. Which Local Authorities does your college have partnership agreements with? 
 
The College delivers Senior Phase and Foundation Apprenticeship programmes to the 
local authorities listed below: 
 

 Glasgow City Council;  

 East Renfrewshire Council; and  

 East Dunbartonshire Council.  
 

3. Do lecturers attend partner schools or do pupils attend college or both? 
 

Pupils enrolled in Senior Phase and Foundation Apprenticeship programmes attend one 
of the College Campuses.  
 

4. If lecturers attend schools, are they responsible for the classes taught or is a school 
teacher responsible for the classes taught? 

 
N/A 
 

5. Does the College have staff that are specifically employed for School College 
Partnership work? 

 
Yes.  Several support staff are responsible for the management of school/College work.  
The College does not employ teaching staff with a specific school/College remit.  
 

I trust the above response meets your request for information in full. 
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Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you are entitled to seek a review of the 
response.  To seek a review, you should apply, in writing, to Derek Smeall, Principal, stating the 
grounds for seeking a review.   
 
I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online 
appeals service via their website – the link is as follows:  
 
www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  
 
Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 
 
Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 
 
Thank you for your interest in the College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Donald Higgins – Durnan 
Corporate Support and Administration Manager  
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